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Thanks for the email and request for information. 

As you are probably aware, the DHJP has been staunch advocates for the AusNet project to go back to 
the drawing board for full and transparent community consultation.  Undergrounding is our preferred 
model with the least impact on communities. 

Regards 
Stuart 
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The information contained in this communication from the sender is privileged and confidential.  It is intended solely for use by the recipient 
and others authorised by the recipient to receive it.  If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, 
copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.  Any personal 
information in this email must be handled in accordance with the Privacy and Data Protection Act 2014 (Vic) and other applicable laws.  If 
you have received this transmission in error, please inform us by return email then delete it immediately from your system. 
 


